
Dear Families,

Welcome to Kindergarten and Ludington Elementary! I hope you are
enjoying the last few days of summer and getting ready for school to start.
I am so excited to be your KIndergarten teacher and am looking forward to
working with you this year. This is my 19th year of teaching, mostly working
in KIndergarten and third grade. I know that we will have a great school
year together.

Once our school year has begun, it is important to stay up to date
with information. I am asking each parent to send an email to me BEFORE
Back To School Night. In the subject box, please give me the name your
child will want to use in the classroom. Doing this will allow you to become
part of a classroom group email where important information can get to you
faster.

Back to School Night is Tuesday, August 29th. This will be an
opportunity for you to meet me and to become familiar with our classroom.
A list of suggested school supplies is included on the back of this letter.
Please bring school supplies to Back to School Night. It makes the first
day of school go smoothly.

I am looking forward to a happy and successful school year! Please
email with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Schmidt (aschmidt@lasd.net)



School Supply List

1-2 boxes of tissues

backpack labeled with name

headphones

1 package of #2 pencils, sharpened

6 glue sticks

1 bottle of Elmer’s School Glue

2 highlighters

1 pair of scissors

1 pencil box or pouch (any size or color)

2 2-pocket folders

2 fine-tipped black Expo dry erase markers

2 boxes of crayons (24 count)




